
Dear Chair Senator Michael Dembrow, Vice-Chair Senator Chuck Thomsen and Members of the Committee

I am writing in support of SB 404-2.

I am a farmer, food justice advocate and support investing in organic agriculture and business to better our state. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Ashley Hess


